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PRESS RELEASE ON  
VISIT OF MS. STELIANA NEDERA,  

MANAGER OF THE UNDP ISTANBUL REGIONAL HUB, TO BSEC 

BSEC PERMIS Secretary General Ambassador Lazar Comanescu received on 6 
February 2024, Ms. Steliana Nedera, the newly appointed Manager of the UNDP 
Istanbul Regional Hub, upon the latter’s request. 

Both sides stressed out the importance of strengthening the cooperation between the two 
Organizations in the fields of energy, environment and climate change, infrastructure, etc., 
through the active and meaningful participation in each-other’s events and meetings, 
development of common projects, etc. 

They also committed to continue the exchange of information, the reflection on how to 
contribute to the next COP29 that will be held in a BSEC Member State, Azerbaijan, as well 
as the planning on how to contribute to the rebuilding of the Black Sea region.  
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